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A NOTE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

 

P&C Meeting: 

It was great to see so many parents attend the recent P&C meeting last 
Wednesday night. A lot of productive discussion was held. Please 
remember that these meetings are open to everyone in our school 
community and are a great way to not only have your say, but also to 
support your child’s / children’s school. 

 

Director’s Visit: 

We had a visit from Mrs Helen McRae, Deniliquin Network Director of 
Education, this morning. Mrs McRae had visited the school last term and 
during her visit she took a number of photos of what was happening in the 
classrooms. Mrs McRae then used the photos to accompany a 
presentation she had to give to other Directors within the Wagga Wagga 
Directorate. The feedback was that they were very impressed with what 
programs were being implemented, especially in the area of Learning 
goals. So go Mayrung!!! Well done to the students and teachers. 

 

District Carnival: 

Well done to those students who have made it to the next level of Carnival 
and we wish them all the best of luck on Monday at the District Carnival in 
Deniliquin. 

Relevant students will have a note with more information re carnival.  

 

Toys on School Bus: 

A few students are bringing a large number of toys to play with on the bus 
run. Whilst we don’t want to stop this, we are asking that toys are kept to 
a minimum approx. one or two each and preferable small in size. This will 
assist in toys being thrown between seats, causing a distraction to the bus 
driver. Lyn Rose will be returning on Monday, hopefully!  

 

Purtills Code of Conduct: 

Thank you very much to everyone for returning your contract so promptly. 
The code of conduct was clearly explained to each student and they are 
fully aware of the expected behavior on the school bus. This enables 
Mayrung bus to travel safely to and from school and also instills a level of 
respect amongst the students that is to be commended. 

 

Have a great week and stay warm! 

Julie Eason 
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IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR CALENDAR: 

August 12th – District Athletics Carnival 

Sept 9th – 11th Ballarat excursion – Stage 2 

Sept 25th - Production 

 

Attachments: 

Athletics Carnival Info for Monday (only 

relevant students) 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Term 2: Recess & Lunch Times 

Recess time: 11.00 am – 11.30 am 

Lunch time:  1.00 – 1.45 pm 

 

Please note Recess and Lunch time has 

changed for Term 2 and 3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If your child has to be absent from 

school for any reason, please send a 

signed note or use the app explaining 

the reason for the absence within seven 

days. 

 
 

 

 

 

Term 3  Week 3,  2019                  

If applicable please 

write out a new Term 

Bus Variation Note for 

Term 3 
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MAYRUNG PUBLIC SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  Te rm 2
K-2 NEWS: MMMMMMMMMMMMMMMMMMMMMM 
Reminder of Book Parade: mmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmm 
Book Parade is Friday Week 5. Only 2 weeks to go!! I can’t 

wait to see everyone dressed as their favourite superhero. 

If you have any old jeans laying around, we would love to 

use them as part of our preparation for Jeans 4 Genes day 

Week 6. Please send them in before Friday Week 5. 

K/1/2 News: 

We have been lucky to have staff from Intereach Deniliquin 

come and visit on Tuesday afternoons. We have been 

learning about relationships and feelings. Students have 

been participating well and are demonstrating great respect 

to our visitors and their peers. 

On Monday’s and Friday’s during fruit break, students are 

welcome to bring a whole apple and have it slinked as a 

bonus for the term. 

 

During news this term I ask that students only bring one 

item to present on their news day.  

In Science we are continuing to look at weather this 

term. Every morning we are reading the forecast for 

the day. Students are becoming confident using 

terminology related to the weather.  

Our production practice is going excellently. On 

Wednesday morning students are practising their lines 

with Mrs Adamson. Not long until the big show! 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Rance 

TERM 3: 

CAN TEEN  
ROSTER  DAY 

FAMILY ROSTERED ON  

23th August Sandy Dellwo 
 

Bailey/Arndt 

6th September 
 

Angela Brain Jones-Clark 

20th 
September 

Karina Reid Hayes/Twyman 

P & C Update:  

Just a reminder for families to be proactive in 

regards to selling raffle tickets for our awesome 

little car.  All proceeds go towards OUR children’s 

activities and every ticket sold helps.  

With only just over a couple of weeks before the car 

is drawn there are still opportunities to sell tickets 

at the gate at the local Football or at IGA.  We NEED 

volunteers to man a stall at these venues. 

Please contact Tarria or the school to advice of your 

availability. 

Mrs Adamson news: 

Hi Everyone, 

The students are working well and engaging with our 

new spelling program, Smart Spelling.  

In writing we have started on poetry, this week we 



have written Onomatopoeia poems and next week we will 

be learning about Limericks. 

In Maths we have been learning 3-digit and 4-digit 

subtraction with trading. The students have been very 

engaged in this. 

Most of the Production notes for costume suggestions will 

be coming home today. The K/1/2 notes will come home 

next week as I am still not quite sure of some of their roles. 

Some children are playing multiple characters and I have 

sent a separate suggestion for each one. If you have any 

queries at all please call me. 

Thank you to those people who have offered to help with 

making props. If you have any special days that you wish to 

come please let me know and I will have something ready 

to be done. Otherwise I will let you when we are needing 

help. 

Thanks 

Jenny Adamson 

School Contribution: 

Just a friendly reminder that there are still a few school 

contribution outstanding.  

Snap Shots:.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

Leo Barry Day  - Chris and Sara  

Braith, Micah and Kaigh at Stage 3 Leo Barry Day 


